
APPENDIX L 

----- Forwarded message ----- 
From: "Ian.Clements@met.police.uk" <Ian.Clements@met.police.uk> 
To: 
Cc: "licensing@southwark.gov.uk" <licensing@southwark.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, 21 May 2019, 12:19:43 BST 
Subject: RE: Kanella Latin House 85 Camberwell Road 

Dear 

In addition to your recent contacts, as this condition is agreed we would be in a position to 
withdraw our representation. 

Kind Regards 

Ian 

From: 
Sent: 21 May 2019 11:26 
To: Clements Ian J - AS-CU <Ian.Clements@met.police.uk> 
Subject: Re: Kanella Latin House 85 Camberwell Road 

 Dear Sir 

 Your point is well made  and I agree 100 percent' 

I am happy to confirm our agreement with this wording. 

 Kind regards 

On Tuesday, 21 May 2019, 11:10:17 BST, Ian.Clements@met.police.uk 
<Ian.Clements@met.police.uk> wrote:  

Dear 

We would require a control measure that is clear and enforceable, I propose the following. 
We wish to avoid the situation where by a customer is having a packet of crisps etc and 
claiming this is table food. 



1. Intoxicating liquor shall not be sold or supplied on the premises other than to persons
having table food (Tapas or other table meals) and is for consumption by such person as an 

ancillary to this food. 

 Kind Regards 

 Ian 

From: 
Sent: 21 May 2019 10:36 
To: Clements Ian J - AS-CU <Ian.Clements@met.police.uk>; Richard Kalu 
<richard.kalu@southwark.gov.uk>; Jayne Tear <jayne.tear@southwark.gov.uk> 
Cc: 
Subject: Re: Kanella Latin House 85 Camberwell Road 

 Dear Sirs, 

We are pleased to confirm that the sale of alcohol would ALWAYS be  ancillary to Food 

and 

I confirm that we wish to amend our proposed further conditions to the License by omitting the 
requirement for SIA Security attendance ( this to be at the discretion of the Premises User ) ,in  view 
of the new agreed closing times  to 23:00 hrs. 

.We look forward to your support of  the application as soon as practicable. 

Kind regards 

 . 

On Friday, 17 May 2019, 17:05:27 BST, <Ian.Clements@met.police.uk> wrote: 

 Dear 

Thank you for your updated response, I must apologise as I have been away from the office 
for the last couple of days and unable to respond. 

Forgive me if I have missed this in any correspondence but has there been any agreement 
to restrict the sale of alcohol to those taking table meals and ancillary to that table meal. 

Kind Regards 

 Ian 

 From: 
Sent: 15 May 2019 16:56 
To: Jayne Tear <jayne.tear@southwark.gov.uk>; Clements Ian J - AS-CU 
<Ian.Clements@met.police.uk>; Richard Kalu <richard.kalu@southwark.gov.uk>; MD 
Mailbox - Southwark Licensing <SouthwarkLicensing@met.police.uk> 



Cc: 
Subject: Kanella Latin House 85 Camberwell Road 

Dear Responable Authorities 

I have received late representations by Police and The Licensing Authority : 

Ideally we would have wished to see them sooner but we are grateful for the opportunity to 
respond  and attach a statement of additional or complimentary measures for your consideration;; 

In regard to the common concern that ceoda may be in  tandem with the Previous 
Licensee 

in an effort to retain control of the premises I have discussed the matter fully with my esteemed Client 
and I  am satisfied that this is not the case. Further  would be prepared to provide a 
Statutory Declaration to that effect if you require it 

 informed me , that the Previous Licensee presented the opportunity of New 
Premises to her without disclosing the fact of an impending Loss of the Premises Licence following 
the review of January 21 2019.which only came to light as a result of  the letter from Andrew Heron 
dated 5 March 2019. 

Please be reassured, a wishes to operate with no involvement with or on behalf of the Red Sea 
Regime. 

Nevertheless a substantial investment has been made for 85 Camberwell Road ;There are 4 families 
among staff members dependant on a successful outcome. 

We look forward to your reasonable consideration of the attached for the attention of Police and the 
Licensing Authority 

and hopefully a speedy resolution of the matter.. 

 Kind regards 

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary. 

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal 
privilege and are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email 
in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system.  To avoid incurring legal liabilities, 
you must not distribute or copy the information in this email without the permission of the sender. 
MPS communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law.  Consequently, any email 
and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised to 
conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility 
for unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or agents.  The security of this email and 
any attachments cannot be guaranteed. Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious 
software infection and corruption of content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any 



views or opinions expressed in this communication are solely those of the author and do not 
necessarily represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS).  
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